
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/14/2016 11:07:29 AM
Subject: Syrians

According to U.S. State Department data, 22 Syrian refugees have resettled in the state since June 15. The group is 
part of President Barack Obama’s push to relocate 10,000 Syrian refugees to the country this year. So far around 
5,000 have been placed in the country.
South Carolina’s population is one of the lowest on the East Coast, but Delaware, Vermont and the District of 
Columbia have no refugees. North Carolina has the highest amount on the coast.

-        Is it fair that the federal government has resettled refugees to South Carolina even though other states have 
none?

-        What has Gov. Haley done to prevent the resettlement of refugees to the state?
-        Has her stance toward Syrian refugees since she made comments regarding the resettlement process earlier 

this year? If so, how?
-        Is the governor informed when any refugee is resettled in the state? Was she informed when these 

resettlements began? If so, how?
-        Have the feds given Gov. Haley any indication of how many Syrian refugees are expected this year? If so, how 

many?
 
That’s what I got for yall right now.
Thanks,

Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843) 708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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